
Classroom News              
Class Name:  Windsor                     Term: Term 6  2023-2024              Topic: What’s on your Plate 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We have continued to write and talk 

about our trips and experiences this term. 

We use switches, communication aids, 

Makaton and our voices, to 

communicate. This term we have been 

visiting Wallingford class, at Post 16, for our 

transition and social skills. Students have 

been enjoying spending time with friends 

from Post 16, and some people have 

been able to pay for their lunch at the 

college. Students enjoyed being together 

to use the sensory room, and other 

activities. We all had lunch in the Post 16 

common area, so we could talk to 

everyone. Year 11, of course had a great 

time at prom! 

We have had some really special days 

this term, especially our trip to Paulton’s 

park. It was wonderful to see everyone so 

excited to go on the rides. It was lovely to 

see other people from school, and to 

have lunch with them.  

We had a great morning at Sports day, 

even if it was shorter than planned. 

Students all joined in with the field 

activities and did an Olympic parade.  

Windsor class have been comparing 

weight and height in maths this term. We 

have also been practicing our money skills 

in our snack shop lessons. We have also 

been working on measuring weight in our 

cooking lessons.   

In cooking lessons, we made Shamrock 

biscuits for our sports day snack, made ice 

lollies and hot chocolate, and party food 

for the end of term. We have been 

working on following instructions.   

In PSHE, we been learning about different 

ways to relax and have enjoyed bubbles, 

story massage and stories.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely Summer 

holiday. We look forward to welcoming 

some of you back in September in 

Windsor or Pendennis, and wish year 11 all 

the best at Post 16. We will still see lots of 

you during GO afternoon, and choir.  

 
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of term –Thursday 24th July 

 

Start of Autumn term 1 – Thursday 5th September 


